
T: 01948 880347		    E: tilstockadmin@mmat.co.uk	         W: www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk

Newsletter
Issue 2

friday 14th SEPTEMBER 2018

Drinks Bottles
Please could we ask that the water bottles 
which the children were given towards the 
end of last school year are used for water. 
These bottles are for
the children to have 
in their classrooms 
during learning time.
If they would like to 
bring a drink for dinner
time then please bring
 in a different bottle 
which they can have 
during dinner time.

Reading
The children have all been busy 
completing reading assessments. Over 
the coming days the children will start 
bringing home reading books with a new 
reading diary. 

Please could we ask that the children are 
heard read at least three times a week 
and then the reading diary signed. Many 
thanks.

Mr. Spicer’s Friday Challenge
A big thank you to everyone who gave in 
some information about Wilfred Owen last 
week.

This week I would like you to find out 
about Sir John Talbot, tell me tour top 
three facts about him. Happy hunting!

Brilly Tilly Learner
Just before the Summer Holiday the 
children had a sheet to design a 
superhero for the school. So far only one 
has been returned. 

If you have lost the sheet and would like 
to have a go please ask Mr. Spicer for 
another copy.

Uniform
We have received many compliments 
from visitors to the school about how 
smart the pupils look! Well done everyone! 

Please can we remind any parents who 
still haven’t got all of the uniform to do so 
as quickly as possible. RAM leisure will 
deliver the uniform required to school free 
of charge. Their website address is http://
www.ramleisure.com 



T: 01948 880347		    E: tilstockadmin@mmat.co.uk	         W: www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk

Staff Profiles
We have had the great pleasure to 
welcome lots of new staff to the team at 
Tilstock, we didn’t quite get all of the staff 
done last week so here are the rest of the 
profiles.

Mrs White-Culf
I am really looking 
forward to working with
the children, parents 
and staff at Tilstock this
year! I work in Owen 
class with Mrs. Scott and the wonderful 
children in Year 1,2 and 3. I enjoy art, 
gardening, camping 
and spending time 
with my family.

Mrs Wiltshere
I have worked at the
school as a 
lunchtime supervisor
for many years. In 
my spare time I raise
funds for the renal units at the Shropshire 
Hospitals, a task which keeps me very 
busy!

Mrs Peate
I have been working 
at the school for 
many years as both 
lunchtime supervisor
and cleaner in 
charge. Over the 
years I have seen lots and lots of children 
come and go. In my spare time I enjoy 
anything to do with Disney!

Mrs Mynard
I am Julie from Sir 
John Talbot’s 
School, part of the 
Marches Academy 
Trust. I bring the 
lunches over every 
day and serve them,
 which I love. When I am not at work I 
like to go out with my family. I also have 
a cake company so I’m lucky enough to 
do fun things, in great places, with super 
people.
Daily Mile
From next week all of the children will be 
involved in our daily mile. All the children 
will need is a pair of trainers in school 
everyday to take part. The children will 
be encouraged to run, jog walk for fifteen 
minutes every day. The Daily Mile gets the 
children out of the classroom for fifteen 
minutes every day to run or jog, at their 
own pace, with their classmates, making 
them fitter, healthier, and more able to 
concentrate in the classroom.

SJT Open Evening
Sir John Talbot’s School Open Evening 
takes place on Thursday 20th September. 
Year 5 and 6 pupils are encouraged to 
attend and see the facilities they have 
and talk to the staff


